Greater
Wellington

Te Pane Matua Taiao

Report 20.84

Confirmed Public minutes of the Hutt Valley Flood
Management Subcommittee meeting on Thursday 20
February 2020

Council Chamber, Hutt City Council
30 Laings Road, Lower Hutt at 4.33pm.

Members Present

Greater Wellington Regional Council
Councillor Lamason (Chair)
Councillor Connelly

Hutt City Council
Deputy Mayor Lewis, until 5.33pm
Councillor Edwards

Upper Hutt City Council
Councillor Wheeler

Public Business
1 Apologies

Moved: Deputy Mayor Lewis / Cr Connelly

That the Committee accepts the apology for absence from Councillorrs Laban and van

Lier (GWRC), and Mayor Guppy (UHCC), and the apology for early departure from
Deputy Mayor Lewis.

The motion was carried.
Declarations of conflicts of interest
There were no declarations of conflict of interest.

Public participation



Alex Ross spoke to agenda item 4 — Projects Report (February 2020), regarding
Pinehaven Stream.

Stephen Pattinson spoke to agenda item 4 — Projects Report (February 2020), regarding
Pinehaven Stream. His speaking notes were tabled.

Susan Pattinson spoke to agenda item 4 — Projects Report (February 2020), regarding
Pinehaven Stream. Her speaking notes were tabled.

Projects Report (February 2020) — Report 20.30 [For information]
Alistair Allan, Team Leader, FMP Implementation, spoke to the report.
5 RiverLink Project update (February 2020) — Report 20.29 [For information]

Martin White, Project Director, RiverLink, spoke to the report. Alistair Allan,
Team Leader, FMP Implementation, and Paki Maaka, Urban Design Manager,

Hutt City Council, gave presentations on the flood protection and urban design
elements of the RiverLink project.

Noted: Deputy Mayor Lewis departed the meeting during the presentations on
the above item of business.

6 Waiwhetu Stream Floodplain Management Plan - Report 20.9 [For
information]

The Committee Chair welcomed four students — Julia Cuendet, Nicola Kring,
Andrew Hunt, and Nina Taurich - from Worcester Polytechnic Institute. The
students gave a presentation on their engagement with businesses in the
Waiwhetu Stream area for their research project focused on adapting to sea level
rise in the Seaview/Gracefield area.

The Committee Chair thanked the students for their work and wished them well
in their future studies.

The meeting closed at 6.30pm.

Councillor P Lamasotn
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